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To: GET Committee

Subject: Support for David Goode

Aloha,

Thank you for the opportunity to add my voice in support of David Goode as Director of Public Works. | have worked
with Mr. Goode over the past 5 years as President of the Pukalani Community Association and as an advocate for the
multi-use trail — the West Maui Greenway. | always found him to be willing to meet and discuss the various issues
and he has always given me insight into what is possible to accomplish quickly, why some things will take longer in a
manner that | could take back to my groups and reassure them that our issues had been heard and the best course
of action would take place. With his guidance, the Pukalani Community Association has new sidewalks down from
the upcountry schools to Loha St with the balance down to Pukalani St. happening this year. We have also worked
with Mr. Goode on the new Pukalani skatepark that we were thrilled to have open in December. The West Maui
Greenway design is underway for Phase | in Lahaina Town that will make walking to work from the mauka
community easy and fun.

I would really love to see him continue in his role as Director of Public Works. He has experience from the private
sector and now many years serving in government. His experience really is important to continuing improvements in
our community.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony.
Mabhalo,

Donna Clayton, President, Pukalani Community Association
344-7134
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